
 

NPCI/2019-20/RuPay/047                              March 30th, 2020 

 

RuPay Insurance Program FY 2020-21 – RuPay PMJDY Cards  

 

1. We wish to inform that the RuPay Insurance Program for RuPay PMJDY cards has 

been extended for financial year 2020-21, i.e. from April 1, 2020 upto March 31, 2021. 

The New India Assurance Company Ltd will continue to be the Insurance partner with 

NPCI for RuPay PMJDY cards. 

2. All terms and conditions along with the claims process pertaining to RuPay Insurance 

Program for RuPay PMJDY cards for FY 2020-21 will remain the same as mentioned 

in the Circulars: RuPay/2019-20/RuPay/003 dated 23rd May 2019 & NPCI/2019-

20/RuPay/016 dated 6th September 2019 pertaining to RuPay Insurance Program for 

FY 2019-20. 

All the necessary documents have been enclosed as Annexure to this circular 

 

Yours truly, 

SD/- 

Praveena Rai 

COO 


